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Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
World Book Day will soon be here and we’re very excited about it!  
 
The Mead will be celebrating World Book day on Friday 3rd March. To mark World Book Day we’re 
setting the children a challenge to “Read a Rainbow” between now and then. All the children need 
to do is pick 7 books to read (or listen to), one for each colour of the rainbow. The colour might link 
to the front cover, it could be in the title, a character might wear the colour or it might link to the 
author. For example, your child might choose to read a book all about fire engines for the colour red 
or a book about pirates sailing the sea for blue. The children can be creative with how the books link 
to each of the colours. 
 
Each child who completes the rainbow challenge will get a special sticker and all completed entries 
will be put into a prize draw to win an exciting book. Completed entries need to be handed into 
your child’s class teachers by Thursday 2nd March where the winner will be drawn during Friday’s 
whole school assembly. Don’t forget to clearly write your child’s name and class on the entry. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Miss Akrimi  
(Reading Lead)  
 
 


